
KAREN SCHULTZ 

1159 Roscoe Rd 

Newnan, GA 30263 

 

 

March 30, 2021 

 

RE: Bill 1171 

 

I am writing this to place on record my HORROR at the content of Bill 1171.  What is proposed to be 

considered acceptable and a “right”, particularly related to a minor, is absolutely insane.  This bill needs 

to be voted down in no uncertain terms.  The responsibility of ALL elected officials is to the PROTECT the 

rights of each and every citizen – NOT pass legislation that has the potential for significant harm to all 

parties concern.  I cannot urge you strongly enough to vote “NO!” when considering this bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schultz 


